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The Alaska board of Fisheries changed the boundary between the Pribilof
and Southeastern tanner crab districts in the Bering Sea from 58° 39' N
latitude to 58° N latitude based on the following considerations :

(1) The existing federal line is 58° N latitude

(2) The line is not used for biological separation of tanner crab
stocks

(3) 58° 39' N latitude is retained to separate biologically
discrete king crab stocks, and any changes in the future in
the king crab line will be based on biological findings
relating to king crab stocks .
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